Participation of the Deputy Prime
Minister for Reintegration at the
event ,,Sa investim in femei: Istorii de
abilitare” organised by UN Women

On March 5, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian took part in
the launch of the campaign dedicated to International Women’s Day 2024 ,,Sa
investim Tn femei: Istorii de abilitare”, organized by UN Women with financial support
from the European Union and the Embassy of Sweden in the Republic of Moldova.

In his speech Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian referred to the importance of
women as negotiators in the Transnistrian settlement process, as well as their
presence on existing dialogue platforms.

The event was attended by women who have become beneficiaries of various
programs implemented by UN Women, as well as representatives of national and local
authorities, the private sector, NGOs and international organizations.




